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December 14, 2011

Ambassador Isabel Salvador

Permanent Representative of

Ecuador to the OAS

Chair of the Committee on 

Juridical and Political Affairs

Excellency:

I have the pleasure of writing to present the final and definitive version of the “Progress Indicators for Measuring Rights under the Protocol of San Salvador,” which take up the contributions received from member states, civil society organizations, and agencies of the United Nations in the course of the period of consultations opened from March 7 to November 20, 2011, to receive comments on the original document submitted to the CAJP on April 5, 2011.

In submitting this document, the Working Group fulfills the mandate contained in resolutions AG/RES. 2666 (XLI-O/11) and AG/RES. 2582 (XL-O/10), which requested the Working Group to prepare progress indicators for measuring the rights contained in the Protocol of San Salvador and to open a period of consultations in which to receive comments from states parties.  Also enclosed is an executive summary to facilitate the process of dissemination of the definitive document.

It should be recalled that this delivery comes pursuant to the decision adopted at the technical meeting of the CAJP held on October 27, 2011, to comprehensively consider the evaluation process taking into account the aforementioned document, at which it was asked that the deadline for receiving countries’ comments be extended until November 20, 2011, as requested by a number of delegations present.

We would ask that you kindly arrange for this document to be distributed to all the OAS member states for their consideration and approval.
The Working Group would especially like to thank you, Excellency, for the support received as well as the commitment shown to observance of economic, social, and cultural rights in the Hemisphere. In that regard, we hope that this instrument can soon be put to use, so that the preparation of national progress reports on the first group of rights envisaged in the Protocol of San Salvador can get under way.

We avail ourselves of this opportunity, Excellency, to convey renewed assurances of our highest consideration.


Sincerely,


Working Group to Examine the Periodic Reports


of the States Parties to the Protocol of San Salvador

AC. Evelyn Jacir de Lovo, Director, 
Department of Social Development and 
Employment of the OAS, 
Technical Secretariat of the Working Group

APPENDIXES

I. Progress Indicators for Measuring Rights in the Protocol of San Salvador:

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27791Anexo-1.pdf
II. Executive Summary
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27791Anexo-2.pdf 
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